

Covid 19 guidance for visiting Teams to Shore Road

Please note the following points when visiting Shore road pitch 
· [bookmark: _GoBack]In order to comply with current Football Association guidance a maximum of one parent/carer per player is to be in attendance at matches, Parents/Carers also need to observe social distancing
· Please do not enter the pitch area until your team is all assembled, the pitch area has been vacated by the previous game/users and the home coach has indicated it is ok to do so.
· Please ensure that your players, coaches and Parents/Carers observe 2 metre social distancing
· All visitors over the age of 16 should use the QR codes displayed to scan into the site in conjunction with the NHS Test & trace app
· Please leave the pitches promptly – do not linger for social/chat time
· All players and spectators must undergo a self-assessment for any Covid-19- symptoms. No-one should leave home to participate in football if they, or someone they live with, has any of the following: 
· A high temperature (above 37.8°C); 
· A new, continuous cough; • A loss of, or change to, their sense of smell or taste. 
· Should an individual have demonstrated any such symptoms, they must not participate. Instead they should follow NHS and PHE guidance on self-isolation available here. Anyone who has already been instructed to self-isolate by a health care practitioner or PHE should continue to follow this advice and may not participate. 
· Everyone should comply with public health restrictions and avoid high-risk behaviour outside the football setting to reduce the risk to fellow participants and other attendees.

Hythe & Dibden YFC thank you for your cooperation in keeping grass roots football safe for all. Should you have any questions or issues please feel free to contact Hythe and Dibden YFC Covid officer on  07578 981779 or mrsimonjohnson999@gmail.com

We look forward to hosting you and hope for a Safe and enjoyable game.




